What's New
NEWPRODUCT - Latisse |

Thefirstand only
treatment approved by
the FDA for growing

eyelashes. Now ou?n
grow your own natura

lashes longer, darker, fuller.
Calland ask about this
NEW INNOVATION FOR

LASHES!

Come spe vening
with us pm.
We willh pen. ¥

house" feel with wineand |

hors d'oeuvres. Video
imaging and compli

tary eye brow designiwill
be available. We'llhavea
live model that hashad
Restylane® treatment to
1/2 herf e, d

Our staff wi )
for questions a mfor
mation. Browse ourtables’
with info on Skin care,
Breast Augmentation,
Facial surgery, Wrinkle
fillers, Botox; Laser and so
much more! Gift bags and
giveaways. Don't miss it!
Calland RSVP todav!

What's new in helping you look as young as you feel
from Dr. Earl H. Parrish and the professional staff of
the Parrish Cosmetic & Plastic Surgery Center.

Enhancing your beauty...

fl’ om within! Spring 2009

es

Sprmg into a New You!

Springtime is considered
a time of fresh begin-

| nings. As warm weather
.

approaches so does our
esiré to look good. Our
odies have been under
wraps, our faces hidden in
scarves and hats and now
its time to shed those
extra layers. Renew,
refresh, and revitialize
yourself! It's time to
spring into a New You.

Remember... cos-
metic consultations
are compimentary.

Evening appoint-
ments are now
| available- Seepg. 2.

PARRISH
& PLASTIC

C B8 \
541-779-7275

www.dr-parrish.com

Med-Spa Specials:

Save up to $150 on Restylane and Perlane
treatments now through May 1, 2009.

Enjoy a complimentary facial with any Botox;
Dermalfiller or Laser treatment.

Save $25 on Botox® with the 'Benefits Card',
a program through Botox® Cosmetic that
credits you $25 toward your future Botox®
treatments when done 3-6 months apart.

OUT OF TOWN SEMINARS
Callfor more info. Tell a friend!

Roseburg
Wednesday, April 22

Crescent City
Wednesday, May 13

701 Golf View Drive, Medford, OR 97504



Ch

Dr. Parrish &
Debra coming
to our Grants
Pass office!

Dr. Parrish will will be in the
Grants Pass office on Wed-
nesday mornings starting
April15. He will offer cos-
metic consultations for face
and body.

Debra, our Botox*and
Wrinkle filler specialist,
will be inthe Grants Pass
office on Mondays. Sheiis
scheduling April 20and
May 11 now.Call our Med-
ford office to schedule.

Visit Us Online

Click on link below to visit
our website, where you'l
find descriptions of all our
services, meet our staff and
check out our facilities:

http://dr-parrish.com

To Unsubscribe
Ifyou don't wish to
continue receiving the Real
Changes newsletter, reply
to ouremail and typein
'unsubscribe."

Enhancing your beauty...

fromwithin!

Spring 2009

ges

On a Personal Note..

Amessage from Dr. Parrish

"I have volunteered to be the plastic surgeon
onan upcoming surgical missiontripto ™y
Antigua, Guatemala laterin March, The *
group | will be withis 'Faith in Practice'..
headquartered inTexas. Our group will do
general surgery and gynecologic surgeryin
addition to plastic surgery. Many of the cases
| will be involved with will be children with
cleft/lip palate and other birth defects. There
are also many burn cases to be operated with
skin grafts and flaps."

"l expect much of the work to be similar to the
work I have done in Nepal and Asia over the
past 25 years. | am excited andlookforward
to this opportunity to work in CentralAmerica
forthe very first time. | will have follow-upon
the trip in a future newsletter."

Dr. Earl H. Parrish. M.D.

PARRISH
& PLASTIC

Evening Appointments

After many requests we are now offering
evening appointments. We are scheduling
Botox,” Restylane”and dermalfiller appoint-
ments with Debra. Debrais a true artist in
her field and she is the reason why our
center is the #1 provider in the region for
Botox ‘and the #1 provider in the state for
Restylane”and Perlane.

Nurse consultations with Susan are also
available. A nurse consultation is a great
way to start the cosmetic surgery process.
Our nurses work with Dr. Parrish in surgery
so they are very familiar with how he works
and the procedures he does. All of your
questions can be answered and video
imaging can be done.

Welcome, Danielle!

Dani hasjoined our office as a front office
receptionist. She is smart and kind and we
are happy to have her as part of the team!

Happy 4oth Birthday, Susan!

Susan, one of our great nurses, turned 40in

& '.IEebruary. She has been with our center for

over 12 years and we wish her a year of good
times and wonderful memories.

S
8¢ COSMETIC
SURGERY

C E N T
541-779-7275

www.dr-parrish.com

E R

1-800-458-0684

701 Golf View Drive, Medford, OR 97504
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